From: Hui King Ho

To: Hui King K Ho (VFA
Subject: Milner response

Date: Wednesday, 12 June 2024 10:21:33 AM

+61431549 780

Text Me
Mon, 13 Ma

Hi Teew, Steven and Graham Milner
here mate. Just want to say we don't
have a problem using the monitors
but only on crown land and not on
private land. Private land owners
don’t want anything to do with us on
private property with monitors.
Cheers Steve and Graham
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